Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Comr

From:
Sent: Monday, 3 September 2018 9:54 PM

To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence

Prevention Committee

Subject: Termination of Pregnancy Bill

Dear Sir/Madam

I wish to register my objection to the proposed Termination of Pregnancy Bill. I once heard that there was a saying: "Abortion - the ultimate in child abuse." There is no denying that a foetus is a living human being, just one that hasn't seen the light of day yet. Their brains begin to develop almost from the time of conception, so when an abortion is performed, you are, in effect, killing a person. Unless there is a very strong reason for this act, such as the health of the mother is in danger, or the child is the result of incest, no abortion should be allowed.

Yours faithfully

(Mrs) Hazel Hillier